
 

Classroom News              
Class: Plympton Class                                                     Term: 3  2022 

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

We hope you have been enjoying the 

recent spell of mild weather as much 

as Plympton class? Pupils have been 

out in the sunshine at Growing 

Together, preparing the ground ready 

for spring.   

 

This term, our topic has been 

‘Diversity.’ Pupils are exploring the 

different nationalities that make 

Newbury such a wonderfully diverse 

town.  Four countries were chosen, 

Great Britain, China, India and 

Poland. We have been exploring the 

culture, food and environment. Our 

display is coming along nicely. The 

British Yorkshire Puddings were superb!  

 

We have joined together with 

Wallingford class to creatively explore 

the season of ‘Winter.’ Pupils brought 

winter poetry to life through the use of 

call & response and the parachute. 

Lots of fun was had being in the 

centre of the parachute snowstorm!!   

 

In life skills some pupils have been 

making their own early morning 

snack. They have followed the visual 

recipe and the necessary health and 

safety points.  

 

Hope you have a lovely half-term.  

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 
 
 

 
                                  

 

  

Plympton’s WOW moments:  
Cameron You’ve loved singing and signing the 

song ’10 little ducks.’ Especially when mother duck 

gets angry! Great job at sequencing and counting 

up to 10! 

 

Louise, has been showing the class how skilled she 

is at Makaton. During our PSHE, ‘Exploring 

Emotions’ lessons, Louise has helped the class learn 

the signs for the different types of emotions that we 

feel.  

Philip, has been really focused during Maths, using 

lego bricks for one digit addition and ordering 

numbers up to 20. Great work!  

 

Oliver, has started work experience at Baydon 

stores in Lambourn. You have shown how helpful 

and mature you are by serving customers politely 

and helping them to the car with their groceries.  

 

 

Key Dates 

Friday 18th February – Last day of term  

Monday 28th February – Return to school 

Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day – pupils’ invited 

to dress up as their favourite book character. 

 


